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Memo
Date: 	3/27/25
To: 	ETAC
From: 	Carla Vita, Director Energy Transition
RE: Emerging Issues Sub-Committee
Background
At the February 2024 ETAC meeting, ETAC created a sub-committee to discuss emerging issues that impact cities and power plants that was not envisioned in the ETAC plan.  

Update
The Emerging Issues Task Force has been meeting approximately monthly.  

Issues that they are researching and/or monitoring:
	-Nuclear as a possible reuse, monitoring legislative bills regarding the use
-Bio-mass as a possible reuse, monitoring PUC, legislative bills, and MN Power IRP
-Department of Revenue (DOR) “Idea” regarding the taxes on power plants 
-Federal Funding changes.  Impacting Non-profits and CDFIs working in impacted communities/counties.
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